Lifecycles in Lower 1!

In science this half term, Lower 1 are learning all about lifecycles. Fortunately we've had some
interesting visitors to the classroom to help us with this. We have a tank full of tadpoles,
allowing the children to closely observe the lifecycles of an amphibian. Not much has
happened yet, but they all seem to present and correct and we’re chalking that up as a win!

Transition have had their annual delivery of duck eggs. The eggs were really eager to hatch
this year, so Lower 1 have already been able to meet our first three ducklings. By next week
the ducklings should be big and strong enough to enjoy a little swim - we can’t wait!
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